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To Future Clients of Gaylor Electric: 
 
I would like to take just a few lines to express my support and appreciation for a member of our Design 
Build Team. Gaylor Electric has a tremendous Team of players and works diligently to keep only highly 
qualified players as a part of their team. Lebanon Community School Corporation awarded a 35 million 
dollar multiple project multiple phase contract in 2011. Prior to the award they demonstrated a genuine 
level of understanding and support for what it was going to take to complete the addition and renovation 
and to tag this as a successful job. The data researched on the company proved they are a team which is 
Owner centered, goal oriented and community supportive.  
 
Making a schedule work when you are working in student and staff occupied school and having to work 
around all school scheduled activities is not an easy task but one which has been performed smoothly and 
successfully. The cooperation between Gaylor personnel and the administration, teachers and students has 
been and continues to be outstanding. The delivery of their program has been professional in every manner, 
the team members respectful, the job site clean, the craftsmanship first class and minimal changes have had 
to take place. The renovation of power to a 50 year old building offers just about every challenge possible. 
The obstacles which have occurred have been handled quickly and with very little interruption to a 
challenging time line. 
 
During the project I personally work each day with many of the team members and found them to take time 
from their duties to answer questions, accept new challenges, attend owner meetings when needed and were 
always positive about finding solutions to concerns which have been generated.  Many times problems 
which would have existed were taken care of without cause or concern to the owner. The professional team 
from Gaylor has gone well beyond the call of all expectations in the completion of our renovation and 
addition. 
 
In my career I have worked with several builders, contractors and other professional trades and I would be 
hard pressed to find a team more dedicated than the Gaylor Team. Gaylor will do whatever it is necessary 
to complete the job and deliver an outstanding product to you the customer. It is without reservation or 
hesitation I would recommend Gaylor Electric to you. If I may be of assistance to you during this process 
please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
 
Bob J. Ross 
Executive Director of Operations 
Lebanon Community School Corporation 
1810 N. Grant Street 
Lebanon, IN 416052 
rossb@leb.k12.in.us 
 
 


